




Government of Tripura
,Tripura State Higher Education Council

AGARTALA

No.F.3(3)-TSHEC/PG Coursel 2021 Dated, Agartala, 25.O5.2022.

To
The Principal,
R.K. Mahavidyalaya,
Kailasahar,

Subject:- Introduction of .

Dear Principal,

The Government of Tripura has decided to start P.G. Courses in English

and Bengali in your College in the ensuing session commencing from fuly,

2022.

2. It is also proposed to have a databank of profiles of the faculties in

Bengali and English in your college. Please arrange to send the profiles of

faculties in your college in Bengali and English as early as possible.

3. In order to facilitate introduction of PG Courses in your college, you are

requested to allot 2 (two) dedicated rooms with the intake capacity of at least

30 students for their studies.

4. It is expected that an Inspection Team from the Tripura University is

going to visit your college shortly for granting provisional affiliation to start

the P.G Courses.

You are, therefore, requested to have all infrastructure made available

and ready before the Inspection Team is going to visit your college'

With best wishes,

(Arunoday Saha)
Chairman.

Sincerely,


